
 

 

We Need Your Input 
VCH Website and Translation Engagement 

Vancouver Coastal Health (VCH) is starting 
two important projects – the redesign of 
the VCH website and a review of VCH 
translation practices. 
 
Your input into both of these projects will 
help us improve our translation tools and 
ensure the website is an easy to navigate 
and user-friendly resource.   
 
To learn about our survey and focus groups 
in Cantonese and Mandarin, and Farsi and 
to register for our upcoming sessions, 
please email ce@vch.ca.  

FOCUS GROUPS: 
November 19 6:00-7:30 p.m. 
November 21 10:00-11:30 a.m.  
November 25 5:00-6:30 p.m.  
December 2  5:30-7:00 p.m. 
 
 
TO REGISTER: 
Email: ce@vch.ca 
 
 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
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